Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: debi brewer <lgdebi@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 12:00 PM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: Perry Divine

Subject: Revised Objection Letter

Attachments: Revised Objection Letter.pdf

Katie,

Enivid Realty Corp has amended our position on the Tiffany’s expansion due to the recent incident at the property. A
revised objection letter is attached.

We will be FedXing our presentation binder to you this afternoon so you will have it tomorrow.

We look forward to presenting our case at the hearing on Thursday.

Thank you,

Debi Brewer, VP

Enivid Realty Corporation
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